
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Frances Bullard Ferns [mailto:   
Sent: 05 October 2021 12:08 
To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk> 
Subject: Princess Parade road closure Hythe, Kent 
 
Wenhave lived (40yrs with my family) parallel to the proposed building site of 
Princess Parade, walking daily several miles, I am horrified at the thought of this 
area being destroyed by Yet another massive construction site, taking away a 
communal Green area Coast meets land enjoyed by hundreds of walkers.   
 
Please, please do not allow this to take place in this beautiful area enjoyed by so 
many, it’s my/our primary reason for living here, being one of the few unspoiled 
Green coastal areas.  
 
 
Thank you for listening to many pleads for preservation of Princess Parade.  
With respect 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 




